
Helping Hands receives a $300,000 grant 

Irvine, KY – Helping Hands Outreach (HHO) is thrilled to announce the 

awarding of a $300,000 Mercy Health Community Health Fund Grant. This 

funding made possible through our partnership with Mercy Health–Marcum 

and Wallace Hospital, will support the Update for Impact: Renovation & 

Mobile Resource Hub project. The project will renovate HHO’s facility to 

create a more functional space for clients and staff and expand services to 

reach Individuals where they are, with the addition of a mobile resource hub 

van. HHO provides critical resources like food, shelter, addresses food 

insecurity, mental health needs, and sub- stance use disorders in our 

community. “This grant allows us to strengthen our mission and extend 

support to more individuals in need,” said Debbie Rison, President and 

Genia McKinney, Vice President, of Helping Hands Outreach. “We are 

deeply grateful for this partnership and the opportunity to grow our impact.” 

“My vision for Mercy Health–Marcum and Wallace Hospital is to transform 

the communities we serve,” said Trena Stocker, President of Mercy Health– 

Marcum and Wallace Hospital. “Partnerships like the one we have with 

Helping Hands Outreach give us the Helping Hands receives $300,000 

grant. 

 

 

President Debbie Rison and Vice-President Genia McKinney of Helping Hands Outreach celebrate 

with friends and associates after receiving a $300,000 grant from Mercy Health. momentum to make 

that vision a reality Helping Hands Outreach extends heartfelt thanks to Mercy Health–Marcum and 

Wallace Hospital and all community partners for their continued support as we expand our services 

and impact. For more information, contact Helping Hands Outreach at 606-975-4822. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


